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24th April 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
 

Traffic signals outside of the School 
  
 
As you have been aware there have been substantial roadworks taking place on Fyfield 
Road and the surrounding areas for a number of months now.  The roadworks have now 
moved closer to the main junction of the school and as a consequence, are causing more 
disruption due to them controlling 4 different directions of traffic. 
  
The school want to communicate that as this is out of the students control, they will not be 
penalised for being late due under these circumstances. 
  
For students travelling to school by car, we advise if you feel it is appropriate and your child 
is safe to do so, that they get dropped off further away and travel by foot to the school to 
avoid sitting in this traffic.  Alternatively, we request that you leave for your journey earlier, 
adding the additional time it is taking for you to get through this traffic. 
  
During this time as I mentioned earlier, students will not be penalised by the school for 
arriving late under these circumstances, however as learning begins at 8.45am we would 
like to find some solutions to allow them to arrive on time so that they do not miss out on 
their valuable learning time. 
  
Please email the school if you have any concerns or feedback about this letter. 
  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. A. Osborne   Ms. E. Ruffles 
Executive Headteacher  Deputy Headteacher 
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